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DCUSA Panel Meeting (Open Session) Ex-

Committee: DCPs 374 & 376 
02 November 2020 at 10:00 

Teleconference 

Attendee Role  Company 

Panel Members 

Kevin Woollard [KW] Panel Member  DCUSA Ltd 

Simon Yeo [SY] Panel Member DCUSA Ltd 

Peter Waymont [PW] Panel Member  DCUSA Ltd 

Julia Haughey [JH] Panel Member [Chair] DCUSA Ltd 

Rebecca Cailes [RC] Panel Member DCUSA Ltd 

Karl Maryon [KM] Alternate Panel Member DCUSA Ltd 

Observers  

Nadir Hafeez [NH] Observer Ofgem 

Mark DeSouza Wilson 

[MDW]  

Observer BSC 

Andrew Bard [AB]  Observer MRA 

Code Administrator 

Dylan Townsend [DYT] Secretariat ElectraLink Ltd 

Michelle Simpson [MS] Secretariat ElectraLink Ltd 

Angelo Fitzhenry [AF] Secretariat ElectraLink Ltd 

George Dawson [GD] Technical Secretariat ElectraLink Ltd 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

09/11/2020 Page 2 of 2 

 

 

 

1. Administration 

1.1 The Chair welcomed all attendees to the meeting. The Chair noted there were no apologies 

received.   

2. Urgent Change Proposal Initial Assessment: DCP 376 ‘Provision of 
Customer Residual Charging Bands to Suppliers’   

2.1 DYT presented the ‘Provision of Customer Residual Charging Bands to Suppliers’ Change 

Proposal to the Panel.  

2.2 The Panel discussed the contents of the CP form and queried whether the intent was to include 

the LLFC of each MPAN and where this wasn’t the intent, then the Panel wished to be given an 

opportunity to consider their options.  

2.3 DYT noted that he would go back to the CP proposer and to understand the desired intent of 

the Change.   

2.4 The Panel agreed that the CP could be progressed to a Change Report once the LLFC matter had 

been addressed. The Panel agreed that the CP addressed all requirements to be treated as a 

Part 2 matter and be treated as an Urgent Change.  

2.5 Post Meeting Note: As the change has now been updated to explicitly cater caters for the 

provision of the LLFC, the Panel’s approval can be considered to have been given for progression 

to Change Report.  

3. DCP 374 ‘Energy Theft Transition into the Retail Energy Code’ 
Change Report 

3.1 MS presented the ‘Energy Theft Transition into the Retail Energy Code’ Change Report to the 

Panel.  

3.2 MS presented the DCP 374 Change Report to the Panel. 

3.3 MS noted that as the Change Report form did not receive enough approval to be formally sent 

to Parties, the Change Report was brought to the Panel to seek official approval.  

3.4 It was noted that Ofgem accepted that their timescales of their review would be shortened, and 

that they had raised no general concerns.  

3.5 The Panel were happy with the Change Report and agreed that it could be sent to all DCUSA 

Parties for a voting period of 10 Working Days.  

4. Any Other Business 

4.1 No other business was discussed, and the meeting was called to close.  


